
MYAA Sponsor Packages 

MYAA exists and has been able to offer better programs for a growing number 

of youth because of the commitment you and hundreds of other businesses 

and organizations in our community have made as sponsors.  You are more 

than a name on shirt, you are the reason thousands of youth can be on the 

field, on the courts, and in the game.   

If you, your business, or your organization is interested in sponsoring a team, 

please contact us at 814-833-3298.   

Below are some of the packages we offer:  

Gold Sponsor 

$1,100 for 12 months 

Includes: 

 4 Sponsorships annually.
The sponsorships can be
used all in one sport or
spread out between
different sports.
Available programs are
baseball, softball,
basketball and lacrosse.

 2 Banners located along
the fence line at fields.

 Listed as Business
Partner on MYAA
website with a link to
your business site.

 Ability to distribute
flyers, brochures, or
coupons.

Silver Sponsor 

$750 for 12 months 

Includes: 

 3 Sponsorships annually.
The sponsorships can be
used all in one sport or
spread out between
different sports.
Available programs are
baseball, softball,
basketball and lacrosse.

 1 Banner located along
the fence line at fields.

 Listed as Business
Partner on MYAA
website with a link to
your business site.

 Ability to distribute
flyers, brochures, or
coupons.

Bronze Sponsor 

$575 for 12 months 

Includes: 

 2 Sponsorships annually.
The sponsorships can be
used all in one sport or
spread out between
different sports.
Available programs are
baseball, softball,
basketball and lacrosse.

 1 Banner located along
the fence line at fields.

Additional Opportunities: 

Golf Outing (hole sponsors, door prizes) 

Special Events (clinics, classes, programs) 

Capital Project Naming Rights 

Individual team sponsorship or banners 

Large format Banners 


